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EDITORIAL NOTE 
 

In this issue, we begin to divide articles into several sections. First, the 
“Research Article” section publishes peer-reviewed articles. Second, the 
“Quick View” section publishes short articles that IP scholars or practitioners 
write to show their ideas about current IP issues. Third, the “Author’s Reply” 
section allows an author to rephrase his argument made in his previously 
published article. 

Another important step is that we begin to send our journal to Thomas 
Reuters for the evalution of the SSCI collection. Hopefully, our journal could 
be indexed in SSCI within several years of evaluation. 
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